
 
April 3, 2013 
Announcement 583 

 
Update on the 2013 CPT, HCPCS and ADA Codes:          
2013 Codes are Available for Billing  
This notice is to advise Nevada Medicaid providers of the current status of the 2013 new CPT, HCPCS and ADA 
codes.  

Division of Health Care Financing and Policy (DHCFP) Program and Policy staff has reviewed the Centers for 
Medicare & Medicaid Services’ (CMS) listing of new codes.  It has been determined which codes will be covered 
as well as which provider types will bill each code.  The Rates and Cost Containment staff has completed the rate-
setting process and the request to update the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS).  The data has 
been submitted to HP Enterprise Services (HPES) for updating the MMIS.  

As of March 18, 2013:  The 2013 new codes have been linked to the appropriate provider 
types and related rates have been added to MMIS.  The 2013 codes are available for billing.  

Claims that have previously denied for edit codes 0210 (No pricing segment is on file) or 0309 (Services not 
covered) are scheduled to be automatically reprocessed starting the last week in March.  It is estimated that 
remittance advices dated April 5 through April 29 will show the adjudication of any reprocessed claims. 

Please note that the above dates are estimates and subject to change.  As work progresses, further updates will be 
provided on this webpage. 

Please note the following: 

 A link has been provided on the DHCFP Rates Unit webpage for the list of the new 2013 codes activated 
by Nevada Medicaid and their corresponding provider types and rates.  

 Providers will be notified when the affected claims are reprocessed. Thereafter, new fee schedules will be 
published on the DHCFP Rates Unit webpage. 

 For dates of service on or after January 1, 2013, when applicable, please use the appropriate new 
code(s). 

http://dhcfp.nv.gov/RatesUnit.htm

